
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Worship: Sundays at 11 we gather for worship.  
 

No Scents Makes Good Sense! A friendly reminder that members 
of our congregation are sensitive to scented products. Reactions can 
vary from not being able to breathe to severe headaches. Thank you 
for helping.  
 

Envelopes: Do you need envelopes? If so please contact Harold 
Grandy. Email: hgrandy@nf.sympatico.ca.  
 

Announcements: If you wish to have an announcement included in 
the bulletin, please have it into the office by Wednesday at 5:00 p.m. 
Please note bulletins are printed on Thursday mornings. 
 

Recycling: Did you know that the church has account at Evergreen 
Recycling on Elizabeth Avenue and Blackmarsh Road? Drop off your 
recyclables and use the church’s phone number for the account 
number (7223023) and all the money will go to the church. Thanks 
for your generosity. 
 

Congregational Email: Do you want to keep up on church news? If 
so we can add you to the congregational email list. Please send your 
email to info@cochranestreetuc.com.  
 

CSUC Men’s Service Club has started its Fall Program. The next 
meeting will be held on Tuesday October 17, 2017 at 6.30 pm. All 
meetings are dinner club meetings and are presently held at St. 
Thomas Anglican Church using the entrance at King’s Bridge Road. 
Meetings are scheduled for the 3rd Tuesday of each month with the 
exception of the Summer months and December. I look forward to 
seeing many of our regular members and extend an invitation to all 
men to attend and enjoy an evening of fellowship and good will. The 
Men’s Club participates in many exciting and important projects 
within the church and community. See you there and God Bless. For 
further information please contact the church office at 722-3023. 
Gerry Penney, Chairperson. 
 

Bridges to Hope:  Help stock the shelves at Bridges to Hope! The 
need pasta, Kraft Dinner, beans, canned meat and tinned milk. Bring 
your items to church on Sunday. Thank you for your support. 
 

A Big Thank You:  Thank you to all the volunteers who helped build 
furniture, clean the apartments and cooked food for the tenants. It is 
so appreciated.   

Rev. Miriam Study Leave:  Rev. Miriam will be on Study Leave to 
attend the clergy retreat and conference in Gander from October 9th 
– 16th. If there are any pastoral emergencies while she is gone, 
please call Rev. Peter Bartlett at George Street United Church. He 
can be reached at 709-552-1852. Rev. John Maich will be leading 
the service on October 15th 
 

Cochrane Centre: 3 concerts coming up next weekend in our 
beautiful sanctuary. There is a Music NL Gospel Showcase on 
Saturday October 14th at 2pm (admission $15 plus tax). That evening 
at 8pm is the CBS Concert Band Showcase featuring CBS Band and 
Grand Falls Windsor Concert Band (admission $15). Performing on 
Sunday October 15th  at 2pm the Music NL Stars and Legends 
Songwriters Circle (admission $25 plus tax). If you are interested in 
volunteering for these or future Cochrane Centre events, please 
contact Jordan at 754-2532 or email info@cochranecentre.ca  
 

Halloween Tea Time: Hosted by the Sunday School on October 
29th. Anyone wishing to make a donation of sandwiches/cookies, 
Please let Kim or Katelyn know. 
 

Choir practice: Starts back up on Tuesday (Sept 19th). The choir 
rehearses every Tuesday at 6:30pm, as well as Sunday mornings at 
10am. We’re so excited to welcome back our recurring members as 
well as three new choral scholars! EVERYONE is welcome - at any 
level of singing or music-reading. Come join us in the joy of singing 
together - spiritually & scientifically proven to be good for the soul!  
 

Confirmation Sponsor/Mentors: Part of confirmation is having a 
sponsor or mentor from the congregation. It is a time you go for 
coffee/ lunch with the person being confirmed and discuss matters of 
faith and church. Anyone who is interested, please contact Rev. 
Miriam at revmiriam@cochranestreetuc.com 
 

Confirmation: Confirmation Sunday will be Sunday November 
26th.  All the sessions will be after church on Sundays except one. 
The dates are October 22, November 5th , November 12th and 
Saturday November 25th 10 – 12. For more information contact 
info@cochranestreetuc.com 
 

The Gathering Place: Fall Fair - Saturday, October 28. Tea Party 
10:30 - 1:00 with sandwiches, tea biscuit, sweets, tea/coffee for 
$8.00. Sale of Work 10:00 - 1:00 featuring handmade crafts, 
homemade baked goods, jewellery made by Guests of The 
Gathering Place, gift boutique with new items; ticket draws. 



Admission $2.00. Door Prizes.   

Grief and Bereavement Information Session: Date:  October 10 
Time:  7 – 9 p.m. Location:  Dr. L. A. Miller Centre  
Room:  Harbour Room (Conference Room behind the Cafeteria) 
For additional information please call 777-8972 
 

Association of NL Archives: will be offering its five-day introductory 
Basic Archives workshop from October 30 – November 3, 2017 in St. 
John's. Learn how to obtain physical, administrative and intellectual 
control of both your historical records and the records of your 
organization. Cost: $150 (includes 1 year individual membership and 
a copy of ANLA's nationally-recognized Basic Archives binder) Pre-
registration required. Registration deadline October 24, 2017. 
 

 
 

Memorial Donations 
 

In memory of Donza English given by P W C Reunion Committee 
 

In memory of Donza English given by Sally and Tom LeFeuvre 
 

In memory of Donza English given by Joyce Root 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTES	FROM	THE	ARCHIVES 
Thanksgiving	Sunday 

From	the	Methodist	Monthly	Greeting	for	Nov	1925:	“Large	
congregations,	impressive	services	and	generous	giving	marked	
Thanksgiving	Sunday	at	Cochrane	Street	Church.	The	presence	
of	Dr.	Chown,	late	General	Superintendent	of	the	Methodist	

Church,	as	the	preacher	for	the	day,	formed	an	attraction.	Miss	
Eleanor	Mews	sang	Righteous	Art	Thou,	O	Lord,	and	also	the	
solo	in	As	Pants	the	Heart.	Both	were	given	very	beautifully.	
The	choir	rendered	the	anthems	and	service	music	with	great	

expression	and	reverence,	most	of	the	music	being	
unaccompanied	–	the	greatest	test	of	a	choir.	The	eloquent	
sermons,	the	reverent	worship,	the	inspiring	hymns,	in	which	
the	vast	congregation	heartily	joined,	made	it	a	day	of	joy	and	

gladness	indeed,	and	one	to	be	long	remembered.” 
 

 
Welcome to 

Cochrane Street United Church 
	

USHERING TEAM FOR OCTOBER 
 

Keith Bowden, Eldred Butt, David Boone, 
 Harold Grandy, John Bowden  

 
THIS WEEK AT COCHRANE STREET  

OCTOBER 8-OCTOBER 15 
 
Tuesday:       6:30 PM Choir Practice Bannerman Street Entrance 
Sunday:        10:00 AM Choir Practice  
Sunday:  11:00 AM Worship at Cochrane Street United Church   

 
OFFICE 

 
Office Hours:   Tuesdays and Thursdays 9 – 12 pm 

Email: info@cochranestreetuc.com 
Phone: 709-722-3023 

Website: www.cochranestreetuc.com 
 

CONTACT REV. MIRIAM 
 

Have a question or need to make an appointment? 
You can reach Rev. Miriam in the following ways: 

Email: revmiriam@cochranestreetuc.com or Cell: 709-728-8410 
	

Like us on Facebook or Follow us on Twitter! 
www.facebook.com/Cochranestreetuc  and  @CochraneStreet  

	

Whether you are here for the first time or this is 
your church home – welcome to our community of 

faith. Following worship there is a time of 
fellowship.  


